SheppardMullin

Spring Training Conference: The New Federal Market

The New Federal Market: The Return of the Rogers
Fairview Park Marriott, Falls Church, Virginia
06.26.2025 | 4:00-5:00 PM

The Coalition for Common Sense in Government Procurement is excited to announce that registration is now
open for the 2025 Spring Training Conference: The New Federal Market! Join us on June 25-26 at the Fairview
Park Marriott in Falls Church, Virginia, for an exciting two-day event focused on the new Federal marketplace.
As always, the first day will explore governmentwide issues, and the second day focuses on the healthcare
market. This year, we'll dive into the procurement developments that have occurred during the first 6 months of
the new Administration, and how these efforts to increase efficiency and rightsize contracting programs are
shifting the government market and creating new opportunities and challenges for Federal contractors.
Whether you're looking to stay ahead of the curve or navigate the changing market, this conference will provide
valuable insights and practical strategies to help you thrive.

Partner Jonathan Aronie will be speaking on the panel "The New Federal Market: The Return of the Rogers” on
June 26 from 4:00-5:00 PM.

Click here to register.
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